
From: Narine Solomonyan 
Sent: 21 November 2019 1:02 PM 
To: Fiona Marshall; Ella Behlyarova; ECE-Aarhus-Compliance 
Subject: Second Progress report/Armenia 
 
Dear Ms. Marshall, 
 
Please find in the attached document the Second Progress Report of Armenia. The drafts laws in Armenian 
are included in the Annex. 
 
 
 
With best regards, 
Narine Solomonyan 
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